
 

Norwegian Cruise Lines is visiting SA shores for the first
time

Norwegian Cruise Lines will be visiting the shores of South Africa for the first time ever in 2020.

The decision to visit comes after the cruise line has reported double-digit growth in cruising demand out of the South
African market.

The cruise line confirmed that its Norwegian Spirit would embark on a repositioning journey from Europe to Asia, which
includes new calls to Cape Town, Mauritius, Seychelles, and the Maldives.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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